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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: James Barnard [JBarnard@deltaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 12:23 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Site 4186 - 1771 First Street, Livermore 

Hi Jerry! 
 
I respectfully request a due date extension for the Work Plan to Supplement Groundwater Monitoring from December 10, 
2010, to February 10, 2011. 
 
The reason for this extension is to gather data from TRC’s M&S event that will occur on December 20, 2010.  The data 
gathered will assist in developing a table that will document TBA concentrations from 2009 for wells MW-10 and MW-11 
(both installed in 2009) that are located in the middle aquifer.  Other middle zone monitoring wells onsite and offsite show 
no TBA. 
 
Another reason is the ongoing Chevron-COP site transition.  We discussed this on the phone.   
 
There, I respectfully request the due date extension to be extended to February 10, 2011. 
 
Thank you, Jerry. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jim    
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